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HURONIA DONATES $9,500 IN-KIND TO THE BARBARA 
WEIDER HOUSE, HOME HORIZONS 

 

Huronia Alarm & Fire Security Inc. was approached by Home Horizon Transitional Housing 
Services to provide the installation of a security system, multiple security cameras and lock 
products as part of the new Barbara Weider House being constructed in Collingwood.  As long-
time supporters of Barbara Weider and the work she did in the Southern Georgian Bay area, as 
well as a number of other local charities that support women and children in transition, Huronia 
responded with an offer to donate their time and security products at no cost to Home Horizon.  A 
special thank you to our Associate John Suslyk who also generously donated his time to help on 
the installation of the security system.  Click here to read the full press release. 

 

Rob Thorburn Jr. (Executive Vice President) and Chris Johnson (Sales Consultant) of Huronia Alarm & Fire Security Inc. 
present Doris Sensenberger (Executive Director) and Joan Schatz (Fundraising Chair) of Home Horizons a cheque for 

$9,500 - the dollar equivalent of the security system, cameras and locksmith products and services that Huronia donated 
to the Barbara Weider House, Home Horizon. From left to right: Doris Sensenberger, Joan Schatz, Rob Thorburn 

Jr.and  Chris Johnson. 

 

 

 

 



PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT: FAKE FIRE INSPECTOR IN 
SPRINGWATER TOWNSHIP 

We have recently learned from a number of reports of an individual impersonating a fire 
inspector/fire safety technician in the Springwater Township region.  The individual (male) is 
unlicensed and not legally able to perform fire inspection activities on fire safety equipment.   At 
Huronia, we ensure that our Fire Safety Technicians always have their identification badges 
visible.  These ID badges are a benefit to our Customers because they are another added 
security measure to help you ensure that you ARE dealing with a Huronia-accredited service and 
installation professional.  Read the full news story here.  If you believe that you have had fire 
safety equipment inspected by someone who was unlicensed the Fire Department is asking that 
you ensure your fire safety equipment is functioning properly.  They are also asking that you 
obtain an inspection by a qualified and licensed inspector.  Anyone with information regarding 
this incident is asked to contact the Huronia West OPP at 705-429-3575 or Crime Stoppers at 1-
800-222-8477.   

 

NEW MONITORING SOFTWARE 
INTEGRATION FOR 2017 

As part of our on-going commitment to continuous 
improvement, we will be converting to new central station 
monitoring software.   

This change will take place over the coming year with no 
disruption to customer account monitoring.  The new 
software is from Bold, a leader in the security monitoring 
software industry.   

This new windows based software is fully integrated with 
Sedona, our financial accounting software providing real 
time communication between the two software 
applications.  This will ensure even greater accuracy for 
our customers.   

The software also includes "Enhanced Action Patterns" 
technology which uses logic to provide step-by-step alarm 
handling instructions for faster communication and better 
service. Telephony integration ties alarms and incoming 
calls together for more efficient alarm handling.   

Kevin Leonard, President & CEO of Huronia 
Alarm & Fire Security Inc. in their ULC listed 
24/7 monitoring station in Midland,Ontario. 

 

WORKING AT HEIGHTS & ELEVATED WORK PLATFORM 
SAFETY CERTIFICATION TRAINING 

Our installation and service technicians recently completed new training that continues to 
educate them on working off ladders or at heights that exceed 3 meters (10 feet).  This Ministry 
of Labour approved training session is designed to provide written, oral and practical hands-on 
instruction for working in situations that include: fixed barriers and handrails, surface openings, 
fall arrest systems, fall containment systems, rescue training and the proper use of safety belts, 
lanyards and anchorage.  Workplace safety for our team is of paramount importance to us.  This 
training ensures that our technicians have all the tools necessary to operate safely and securely 
when on our customer's property or job-site. 

 

 


